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From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:06 PM


To: Jeri Zeder


Subject: Re: Thank you for standing up


Thank you, Jeri, and I look forward to your son's contributions to the meteorological community.


I have been at NOAA since 1981, and value deeply the work of this agency, and the integrity of the career


federal employees beside me.


Best wishes,


CM


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 8:15 AM Jeri Zeder < > wrote:


Dear Craig McLean,


My son is a graduate of the University of Oklahoma with a BS in meteorology. I am a US citizen who has


the utmost respect for scientists, the scientific method, and the work of NOAA, which strives to keep all of


us safe and healthy.


Thank you for calling NOAA’s contradiction of the Birmingham NWS for the sake of Trump’s ego a


political, not scientific, act, and for investigating what happened there. You are standing up for your


skilled, careful scientists, for the noble mission of your agency, and for the lives of the American people.


Federal employees in leadership positions are cowing every day to the whims of this president. You are a


rare exception. I applaud and appreciate your courage.


Thank you.


Sincerely,


Jeri Zeder


Lexington, MA


--

Craig N. McLean


Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
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Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research
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U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway
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